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PTA Fundraiser 
We are excited to announce that our World's Finest Chocolate Bar Fundraiser goes 
through October 9th. The more boxes you sell, the more prizes you earn! We are 
earning money to support PTA programs, the end of year field day, and teacher 
supplies – your support is appreciated!! 
 

PTA Reflections Contest 
This year’s Reflections theme is:  "Believe. Dream. Inspire."  There are seven categories 
in this arts contest:  photography, literature, visual arts, 3-D art, dance choreography, 
music composition, and film production.  Students can enter once in each 
category.  All entries are due to the front office by Tuesday, October 22nd.  The entry 
forms and rules of participation will be available in the front office any time after 
September 26th. 
 

Community Council 
We will be meeting on Wednesday, October 9 at 2:30 in the Conference Room. 
Thanks to all who ran for our open parent position. Congratulations to Andrea 
Lindsey who was elected to continue on the council for another two year term. 

Community council meetings are open meetings held the second Wednesday of each 
month at 2:30 in the Conference Room. We invite you to join us and appreciate 
participation in helping make Farnsworth a great school! 
 

 

 

UPCOMING: 
October 7: 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 6th Grade Fieldtrip to Cottonwood High for the Utah Symphony 

October 9: PTA Fundraiser Ends 

October 15: 5th Grade Fieldtrip to Natural History Museum 
October 16:  Lunch with Principal 

October 17-18: No School – Fall Recess 

October 21:  PTA Fundraiser Assembly 

October 23: Boo to the Flu – come get flu shots (3-7 p.m.) at the school 

 

 


